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5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: February 12, 2019 

8.14 - Request for Access Road to Lac Delorme  

 

Request 

Gerald High, President of the St. Paul Fish and Game Association is requesting 
that the County partner with them to build the access road, approximately 300 
metres, into Lac Delorme, George’s Lake. 
 
The current access is not suitable for anglers and for fish stocking trucks.  Fish 
stocking was cancelled as the access was poor and some damage occurred to the 
AEP Fish stocking truck.  Fish stocking has now been stopped due to the poor 
access to the lakeshore. 
 
The St. Paul Fish and Game Association is preparing a grant application to the 
Alberta Conservation Association and would like to include the County as a 
partner.  They are requesting that the County construct the access road and a 
small parking area to Lac Delorme. 
 
 

Alternatives 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to provide the St. Paul Fish and Game 

Association with a letter of support to accompany their grant application. 

Administration is also requesting to table the request to construct the road and 

parking lot, for more information.  

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant 


